
New logo! Rare Disease Cures Accelerator-Data and Analytics
Platform has a new look!

C-Path’s RDCA-DAP team is excited to unveil its new logo for the Rare Disease Cures Accelerator-Data and
Analytics Platform initiative. The logo is a collaboration between C-Path, the National Organization of Rare
Disorders (NORD) and the rare disease community — who graciously answered C-Path and NORD’s call to
weigh in on the final logos. “We’re beyond happy about where we landed with this logo,” said C-Path SVP
and RDCA-DAP Lead Jeff Barrett, Ph.D., F.C.P. “The logo is a great representation of the data collaboration
among the rare disease community to help speed up and advance treatments and cures for rare diseases.”

 


